
1

Laura Terway

From: James Nicita <james.nicita@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 3:58 PM

To: Laura Terway

Subject: PZ 15-01 and ZC 15-0

Laura,  

  

I have sent you a Dropbox invitation entitled “PZ 15-01 and ZC 15-03.” It contains the following documents: 

  

•      Article on ESA and Goal 5.  

  

•      Oregon City MS4 permit 

  

•      Oregon City NPDES 2016-2017 Annual Report 

  

•      Oregon Department of Environmental Quality State Agency Coordination Program 

  

•      Cascade Environmental Group Clackamette Cover Water Quality and Habitat Improvement 

Feasibility Study 

  

•      Oregon City TMDL Implementation Plan 

  

•      Metro Newell Creek Canyon Master Plan 

  

•      Metro Newell Creek Canyon Conservation Plan 

  

If you could kindly place these documents into the record of the above-referenced proceeding for tonight’s 

Planning Commission hearing, I would appreciate it. Please confirm receipt.  

  

I will follow up with comments, either by 5 pm via email or I will bring the comments with me for the public 

hearing.  

  

Thanks,  

  

James Nicita 

Oregon City 

 

 


